SANDHOE PARISH COUNCIL
 “Haddrigg”

9 The Riggs

Corbridge

Northumberland

NE45 5JX

Tel. 01434 634397

Email:  griggbill@gmail.com

On behalf of the Council Chairman, Councillor J Middleton, you are invited to the Annual Parish Meeting on Wednesday 20th May 2015 at 7.00 pm in Beaufront County First School, Sandhoe, Hexham.

All residents of the Parish are warmly invited to attend.

Bill Grigg

Clerk to the Council

On behalf of the Council’s Chairman
AGENDA
1.
Welcome by the Council’s Chairman.

2.
Residents’ Participation.

3.
Any resolution to go to the Parish Council.

4.
Any other business.

5.
Close of meeting.

Clerk to the Council


Bill Grigg








